
 
 
 
 
  
 
 

    

      

 
Servicio de Anestesiología, Reanimación y Unidad del Dolor 
 

To Whom It May Concern, 
 
My name is Eva Tres Ritterbach and I am an anesthesiologist at the Hospital 

Universitari Germans Trias I Pujol of Badalona, a big reference hospital in the north of 
Barcelona. I am specialized in providing anesthesia care for pediatric surgery and 
neurosurgery, but in our department most of us have skills in every field of anesthesia for 
meeting the needs in our shifts. 

In our department work approximately 50 anesthesiologists. We give anesthesia 
care for all surgical and invasive procedures done in the hospital as well as the obstetric 
area and also in the pain clinic. We are also in charge of the ICU for postoperative patients 
and attend emergency cases of all kinds as team leaders in advanced cardiopulmonary 
resuscitation.  

Natália Ehnová was a student in our department during the month of July 2022. 
From the beginning she has shown great interest and full dedication. She was always on 
time and never left before a surgery ended, even if the surgery unexpectedly prolonged.  

She accompanied me in the neurosurgery operation theater, the neuroradiology 
theatre (where strokes and subarachnoid hemorrhages are treated) and during my visits to 
patients to different ICUs.  

Nursery staff remember her because of her willingness to always help, for example 
positioning peripheral catheters or helping to charge medication with great precision. I let 
her intubate in many occasions and also put central venous lines in a few cases with my 
supervision. 

She also experienced some anesthesiologic incidences which I treated, like 
hemodynamic instability, a convulsion, a mild bronchospasm, and a laryngospasm after 
extubating.  

We enjoyed her company as she became almost like one of the staff members in 
our neurosurgical team and I strongly recommend her for working in anesthesia because of 
her interest and skills, but especially for her good attitude, kindness, and willingness to 
learn.  

In conclusion, I am happy to give Natália Ehnová my highest recommendation. 
If you have any additional questions or require further information, please do not 

hesitate to contact me.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Eva Tres Ritterbach, M.D., EDAIC. 
 
eva.tresri@gmail.com 
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